In partnership with the Monterey County Convention & Visitor’s Bureau, Northstar Media will film a
video highlighting extraordinary meeting spaces in Monterey County. One of the goals of this video is to
capture real meeting professionals in action.

We hope to highlight the leaps and bounds that sustainability in the meetings space has made in recent
years. The video will be distributed on various channels, including SeeMonterey.com and Northstar
media channels.

We hope you'll provide a few minutes of your time for a brief commentary during the Advisory Board
meeting. Participation is 100% voluntary.

If you choose to participate, you’ll need to sign a release on site in Monterey.

Thank you in advance for your participation in this exciting opportunity.



